
KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 SIX-YEAR TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

June 3, 2021 AT 7:00 P.M. 

 

The Kalama City Council will hold a public hearing on the 

City’s Six-Year Street Plan for 2021 through 2026 on 

Thursday, June 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council 

Chambers at 320 N. First Street and virtually via Zoom. Access 

information is available on the agenda.  The plan will cover 

major arterials and local neighborhood streets. The public is 

invited and encouraged to attend via Zoom as space in the 

Chambers is limited due to COVID 19 restrictions.  

 

Coni McMaster, CMC 

City of Kalama 

Clerk/Treasurer 

(360) 673-4561 

cityclerk@kalama.com 
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